# **COMPASSC**ARE

#### **Attorney General Letitia James**

Office of the New York State Attorney General The Capitol Albany NY 12224-0341



Dear Attorney General James,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

Given you are from Brooklyn, I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4<sup>th</sup> at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless.

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# COMPASSC\_RE

### The Honorable Kathy Hochul Governor of New York State NYS State Capitol Building Albany, NY 12224



Dear Governor Hochul,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the **Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting** ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4<sup>th</sup> at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless,

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# COMPASSC\_RE

#### **Congressman Hakeem Jeffries**

South Brooklyn District Office 445 Neptune Avenue, 1st Floor Community Room 2C Brooklyn, NY 11224



Dear Congressman Jeffries,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4th at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless.

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# COMPASSCARE

Congresswoman Yvette Clarke

222 Lenox Road, Suites 1 & 2 Brooklyn, NY 11226 February 21, 2025



Dear Representative Clarke,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the <u>Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting</u> <u>ceremony</u> of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4<sup>th</sup> at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless,

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# **COMPASSC**ARE

#### Congresswoman Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez 1231 Lafayette Ave (Suite L-610)

Bronx, NY 10474



Dear Representative Ocasio-Cortez,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4th at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless,

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# COMPASSC\_RE

Senator Kirsten Gillibrand 780 Third Ave. Ste 2601 New York, NY 10017



Dear Senator Gillibrand,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4th at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.

# COMPASSC\_RE

**Senator Chuck Schumer** 780 Third Avenue, Suite 2301 New York, NY 10017



Dear Senator Schumer,

Given that women consider abortion because they feel like they have no choice, and given the record number of abortions occurring in Brooklyn and the Bronx of all counties in the U.S., women in these boroughs experience the greatest need.

It makes me happy to announce the Grand Opening of new free medical services to women in need, who believe abortion is their only option.

I wanted to personally extend an invitation to you to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of CompassCare's Brooklyn medical office on Wednesday, March 5 at 11:30am. If the time is not convenient, please consider coming to the Grand Opening of CompassCare's medical office in The Bronx on Tuesday, March 4th at 11:30am.

Should you be able to attend, we would welcome you to join other community leaders in cutting the ribbon. Media will be present at the event and would welcome your statements.

New York is the abortion capital of the nation, performing more abortions per capita than any other state in the Union. It is also home to Planned Parenthood, responsible for 40% of the nation's abortions, and DanCo Laboratories, the primary purveyor of chemical abortion, now comprising 60% of all abortions nationwide.

CompassCare provides free, essential medical care and comprehensive community support to a woman facing unplanned pregnancy, empowering her with the ability to make the most difficult choice and have the baby.

Experience first-hand what pro-life Christians are doing in NYC! At the Grand Opening, you will:

- Get inspired by the life-saving history of the Church acting through CompassCare
- Hear real stories of hearts transformed and lives saved
- Tour the offices
- Meet the nurses and other staff
- And much more!

The team is looking forward to hosting you and anyone you wish to bring from your Office. Please RSVP by February 28 by calling 585-232-3894 or emailing events@compasscare.info.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

God bless,

Rev. Jim Harden, M.Div.